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  “They may forget what you said, but they will never forget how you made them feel.” 
 – Carol Buchner 

 

  
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
  

                        
  

Dear Parents & Caregivers, 

The weather was very kind to us for our annual splash day last Friday! 
Children enjoyed the new Splash Park, in particular the overflowing bucket, 
as well as swimming and hanging out with their friends and teachers. A high 
light was the bombing competition and there were some arguments about 
who did make the biggest splash! It was a great way to reaffirm the positive 
relationships staff have been busily building with students and families to 
start the year.  
 

Governing Council AGM is week 8, Wednesday 21st March at 5:15pm. At 
the AGM our 2022 annual report and governing council report will be 
presented which will be followed by the election of new members to the 
2023 Governing Council. A short meeting will follow to elect the chairperson, 
treasurer and secretary. 
 

If you are keen to become involved in the school, and would like to be 
nominated for Governing Council, please contact the front office to express 
your interest and ensure you attend this meeting. All families are welcome 
to attend and a crèche will be held in the library for children. 
 

NAPLAN 
NAPLAN is a national assessment that tests students’ ability in reading, 
writing, conventions of language (spelling, grammar and punctuation) and 
numeracy. Next week students in Year 3 and Year 5 will commence 
assessments. This is a little earlier than in previous years, allowing schools to 
access student results earlier in the year, helping teachers to better identify 
what support students may need.  
 

Updating parent contact details and emergency contacts  
Some of you may have changed your phone number or address over the 
holiday break. It is really important that we have your current information 
for when we may need to make contact with you.  
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget that tomorrow is a student free day! Whilst students get to spend 
an extra day at home, staff will be busy doing some learning of their own. 
Also remember that Monday is a public holiday so staff and students get to 
spend Monday doing something other than school work! Maybe you will enjoy 
a sleep in and a day with your family. 
 

Anna Nayda    

 

From the Principal’s Desk… 
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AGM 

Tuesday Week 8 

21st March 

5:15pm 

Crèche Available 

 
 

 
 

 

STUDENT FREE DAY 
 

FRIDAY 
10th March 

 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
 

MONDAY 
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We are looking to expand our Volunteer group. 

 

Do you have some spare time?  
Would you like to listen to students read? 

 

If so, we are looking for you! 
 

We are currently looking for people who would like to read with 
students in years R – 6 on a regular basis. 
Essential Criteria: 

o Appropriate checks (working with Children check is 
necessary). If you don’t have one we can start the process 
through the school for you. 

o Willingness to participate in some basic training 
o Ability to commit to at least one regular session per week 
o Able to supply a referee for screening purposes 

 

If you are interested or have any questions, please ring the school  
(8642 5866) and ask to speak with Stacey Waterman (Deputy 
Principal). 

ATTENDANCE DOES MATTER: 
every school day counts! 

 
 

 

Parent/Teacher/Student Learning 
Conversations will be held in week 9, 

Monday 27/3 and Tuesday 28/3. 

 
The school, once again, is using an online booking 

system to make it easier for families to make 
multiple bookings for multiple children 

 

This year, to encourage these important engagement 
conversations, we are running a meat raffle for each 
classroom to win. 
 

The more you attend the  
more chances to win! 

 
  

 Did you know When hippos are upset, 
their sweat turns red 

 Did you know Bananas are curved 
because they grow towards the sun 

 Did you know if you lift a kangaroo’s 
tail off the ground it cannot hop 

 Did you know You cannot snore and 
dream at the same time 

 Did you know a crocodile cannot poke 
its tongue out 

 Did you know sea otters hold hands 
when they sleep so they don’t drift 
away from each other 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Mathematics we have been learning about data and how to collect and display it. Here are 
some data sets we created on Room 1. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

You may be eligible for support to pay Material & Services fees and subject fees. School 

Card assistance must be applied for each year as the assessment process is based on 

your family income for the prior financial year.  

We recommend that you lodge your application for School Card assistance early each 

year. This will allow you to establish a payment plan with the school early in the year if 

your School Card application is not approved. 

Apply online at https://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-

scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme or Forms are available from the Front 

Office.  
 

2023 
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